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I am in strong opposition to this bill as it will impact those who can least afford it like 

farmers and ranchers, and small trucking and delivery companies. This is simply 

another move to destroy the fossil fuel industry and the inexpensive and efficient 

energy it brings us. Contrary to the prevailing narrative, there is no "climate 

emergency" and therefore no reason to phase out diesel fuel. 


